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JoAnne Brewer
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From: Jeff Shrum
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 7:46 AM
To: JoAnne Brewer
Subject: FW: Venice's Flawed Compehensive Plan Revision

From: Steve Wallace <swallace35 @comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 4:30 PM

Subject: Fw: Venice's Flawed Compehensive Plan Revision
To: City Council <citycouncil@venicegov.com>

Venice City Council

Venice, Fl.
March 6, 2017

Dear Council:

Pinebrook South's attorney, Daniel Lobeck, has alleged in his linked article below that Development
Services Director, Jeff Shrum, is seeking to deceive Venice residents with unsupported data in his revised
Venice Comprehensive Plan. Given the gravity of this allegation and the fact that you are scheduled

to address the revision on March 14,

please insure that the revision has been appropriately corrected and vetted with documented backup. It
also seems appropriate for the Council to consider disciplinary action against Mr. Shrum
forunsatisfactory performance and/or unprofessional conduct.

Repectfully, RECEIVED

Stephen F. Wallace MAR 07 2017
Venice resident, Pinebrook South ) “
PLANNING & ZONING
http://www.thescoopradioshow.com/venice-city-staff-led-by-development-services-director-jeff-shrum-is-
pushing-a-dangerously-pro-growth-rewrite-of-the-venice-comprehensive-plan/

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select
SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program
on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this
entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request.
If you do not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



JoAnne Brewer

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Holly Laird <hlairdpbs@gmail.com>
Friday, March 03, 2017 4:57 PM

Jeff Shrum; Planning Commission
City Council

Thank you from Pinebrook South

Good Afternoon, Mr. Shrum and Mr. Snyder:

I would like to extend our thanks and appreciation on behalf of the Pinebrook South Board of Directors and
members for meeting with us on March 1st. We truly appreciate the opportunity to discuss and exchange
information regarding the proposed Comprehensive Plan. As you requested, there were 68 members in

attendance.

Again, Thank you. We appreciate your service to the City of Venice.

Holly Laird, President

Pinebrook South Homeowners Association

1343 Featherbed Lane
Venice, FLL 34285



